
Meeting minutes of the Hanover Parks & Recreation Committee held on Zoom on November 5, 2020 

 
Present were Board Members Bevin Gray, Jeff Poirier, Robin McLaughlin, Frank Sidoti, Adam Hill, John 
O’Connor 
Also present Lauren Rodday  
 
Having a quorum, the Chair called the meeting to order at 7:01pm.   
 
New Business: 
 
Meeting Minutes: Robin moved to accept the Meeting Minutes from October 8th.  Adam seconds; so voted 
unanimously. 
 
Capital Plan/Field Use Update:  HYAA is not using Gallant Field regularly so it is a perfect field to repurpose.  
Committee is doing research on pricing of different ideas to present to the Community for input. 
 
Miscellaneous: Will invite Mike Farrell from HYAA to the December meeting for an update on the automatic gate 
for Forge Pond Park. 
The Build the Boards project is in final stages of completion.  
Jeff will be meeting with the DPW about the field inventory the Committee did with suggested improvements. 
 
 
Frank moved to adjourn Robin second; so voted unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 7:27pm. 


